Mrs. P. Chapman, Headmistress,

8,Oaks Avenue,

St.Mary's Catholic Voluntary Academy,

Hayfield,

Longlands Road,

High Peak,

New Mills,

SK22 2JU.

SK22 3BL.

8.01.25

01663 743860

Hayfield Christians Together Christmas Card '24

Dear Mrs. Chapman,

On behalf of HCT I am asking you to thank most sincerely the children of St. Mary's who were involved in the production of our 2024 Christmas card.

It is a wonderful thing when the children get involved and it means a lot to the recipients.

The cards, 1400+ of them!, were distributed to homes in Hayfield parish.

We pray that the staff and children of St. Mary's had a wonderful Christmas.

Thank you once more.

There & Buith (Mis)

Irene Smith, pp HCT.